

The Kurt B. Seydow Dystonia Foundation

5th Annual Kites2Kure

Update from the University of Minnesota Neurology Department

& MORE!

SAVE THE DATE—Kites2Kure Dystonia 2020 Providence Academy, Plymouth, MN

SPRING 2020 | www.kbsdystonia.org

2020—Let's Celebrate FIVE!

By: Jessa Brixius, Manager of The KBS Dystonia

This year is extra special as will be celebrating our fifth birthday AND with that, comes our fifth annual, "Kites2Kure" Dystonia Event taking place on Sunday, May 31st, 2020 at Providence Academy in Plymouth, Minnesota! Join us for a fun, family-filled day of kiteflying, face painting, LIVE music, food, ice cream, and MORE! We hope to see you there!

For more information and how to become a 2019 "Kites2Kure" Premium Sponsor, head to https://kbsdystonia.org





An Update From The Neurology TeamBy: Dr. Jerrold Vitek and Dr. Joshua Aman
University of Minnesota Research

With your support, we successfully expanded our data collection capabilities in the operating room, aimed at recording from multiple locations within the brain simultaneously, all while performing tasks related to motor output or cognition. We have successfully expanded our clinical research team this past year with diverse, exceptionally qualified scientists. We also are looking to expand collaborations, both within the U of M and externally, in order to increase our patient/subject count. Lastly, we will continue with our patient education and outreach, as we deem this very important to both our clinical and research programs in Dystonia. Thanks again for your continued support and we look forward to providing further updates as we continue to grow together as a team.

The Kurt B. Seydow Dystonia Foundation, a registered 501©(3) donates 100% of their proceeds to The University of Minnesota Neurology Department

